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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mark and Jeff

 

Please accept my comments on the SNF Travel Management EA, due today. Just so you know, I've lived in

Wyoming for nearly 30 years and in the Dubois area for 21 years. Even when I was living in Laramie, I spent

most of my free time in the Shoshone, driving across the state to hike, fish, and hunt on the Forest. I took up

horseback riding in my late 40s when I moved to Dubois in 1999. Since then, I've ridden extensively all over the

Wind River District, spending time in every watershed. Ten years ago I worked on a ground-truthing project to

track the decline and death of whitebark pine forests from beetle infestation. I have a pretty good idea what goes

on in this Forest from the standpoint of natural history and I believe my comments carry the weight of experience.

 

Best,

 

Robert Hoskins

 

Dubois WY
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